
 

 For more information: 
Call the 24-hour project information hotline: 206-205-9186 

Email doug.marsano@kingcounty.gov or search “Murray CSO” at kingcounty.gov 

Alternative Formats Available 
206-477-5371 / TTY Relay: 711 

 

           

Bike Safe on Beach Drive! 
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King County wants you to know about 
uneven road conditions along the 7000 
block of Beach Dr. S.W., just north of 
the trail into Lincoln Park. 
Due to a King County sewer project the 
road next to Lowman Beach Park could 
have loose gravel, pavement cuts, 
uneven surfaces, and steel plates on it 
for the next three months.  
To protect public safety a number of 
vehicle and pedestrian restrictions are 
now in effect. Flaggers directing traffic 
around the site will ask bicyclists to walk 
their bikes through the area during work 
hours. Car access is limited to local and 
emergency access only. Pedestrians 
are being directed to the western 
sidewalk around the work area.  
This work is part of a King County 
project to build an underground storage 
tank that will keep sewage and 
stormwater out of Puget Sound during 
storms.  
Thank you for your patience during 
construction - and stay safe! 

For more information, please 
contact the 24-hour construction 
hotline: 

206-205-9186 
Flaggers and signs are stationed Beach Dr. S.W. to help vehicles 
and pedestrians pass safely through the construction area. 


	206-477-5371 / TTY Relay: 711

